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From: Me
To: FOI Requests
Subject: Freedom of Information request - Finance AoG decisions re: ASIC (unsuccessful)
Date: Friday, 29 September 2023 6:16:58 PM


Dear Department of Finance,


For all unsuccessful (note ‘un’) act of grace applications made against ASIC for the period 1 July 2021 - 30 June 2023, I request:


- A copy of the record entered in the SFC database regarding the application (see FOI 22/119 Document 1)


- Where the application was for more than $100,000 (including more than $500,000), the Ministerial Submission regarding the application


- Where the application was for under $100,000, the Minute that contains the reasons for refusal (for the avoidance of doubt, this includes any sort of briefing covered by the policy disclosed under 22/119. It may simply be an email)


- Where the final decision came after a reconsideration by the Ombudsman or Federal Court, a copy of the final reasons for decision given by the Ombudsman or Federal Court.


This request includes:


- Work-related personal information of Finance and ASIC SES (e.g., name, signature block details)


- Work-related personal information of SES-equivalent staff in a Minister's office (if applicable)


- The domain of any email addresses in documents in scope


This request excludes:


- Personal information of non-SES staff


- Personal information of third parties (that is, this personal information is excluded under s 22, not s 47F)


Yours faithfully,


Me


-------------------------------------------------------------------


Please use this email address for all replies to this request:


foi+request-10722-40ce0565@righttoknow.org.au


Is foi@finance.gov.au the wrong address for Freedom of Information requests to Department of Finance? If so, please contact us using this form:


https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?
url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.righttoknow.org.au%2Fchange_request%2Fnew%3Fbody%3Dfinance&data=05%7C01%7CFOIA%40finance.gov.au%7Cd08569c616ca4041daba08dbc0c46fb7%7C08954cee47824ff69ad51997dccef4b0%7C0%7C0%7C638315722176991824%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Qw7JatDyZ5HjACS9n0GeCPnnnM2ZeejV6tDNsuQFOrE%3D&reserved=0


This request has been made by an individual using Right to Know. This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. More information on how Right to Know works can be found at:


https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?
url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.righttoknow.org.au%2Fhelp%2Fofficers&data=05%7C01%7CFOIA%40finance.gov.au%7Cd08569c616ca4041daba08dbc0c46fb7%7C08954cee47824ff69ad51997dccef4b0%7C0%7C0%7C638315722176991824%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=w5eat3TvbvmYjxnIOUUMb01Ef9v7yf96udQfUeel18Y%3D&reserved=0


Please note that in some cases publication of requests and responses will be delayed.


If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your organisation's FOI page.


-------------------------------------------------------------------


Be careful with this message
External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
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